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Further development of a scientific journal

The members of our editorial board comprise competent
experts in dental traumatology carefully selected for their
experience and knowledge in various fields. You may
have noticed that we from this year also have chairmen
for the different sections of the editorial board. The
reason is to enable further development in each section
by having a responsible leader who knows the research
field and the researchers who are currently active in
trauma related projects.

Development of the field of dental traumatology is
driven both by the traditional dental specialties and for
this reason we have specialty-oriented sections but also
driven by other, more multidisciplinary fields such as
epidemiology, social aspects, education, diagnostics,

sports dentistry and prevention. We have also realized
that there is also a need for a special section for
development of evidence-based dental traumatology and
study design.

With this organization we expect a strong develop-
ment of the journal also in the future. As a reader you
are probably also interested in the further development
of Dental Traumatology. Please be involved in this
development and do not hesitate to contact me or a
section chairman with your ideas of further development.
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